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Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
4:24:00	PM	
	
Since	I	have	invested	in	solar	panels	on	the	house,	I	would	be	msot	pleased	if	the	
feed-in	tarif	would	be	restored	to	reasonable	amount.	Last	invoice	for	my	
electricity	gave	me	a	shock	how	much	it	went	up.		
I	do	support	other	way	of	utilising	solar	energy,	
as	can	be	seen	on	my	website	www.soloray.com.au	
	
Michael	Haber		
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